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For the attention of Jennifer Wilson, Team Leader, Legal and Democratic Services, 
Corporate Governance, Aberdeen City Council.

Licensing Board Meeting 15th January 2019

Premises Licence: Rosco's - 449 Great Northern Road, Aberdeen, AB24 2EH

I refer to Section 38 (4) (a) of the Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005 in terms of the 
Premises Licence Review. In October 2018, the Licensing Standards Officers were 
made aware the Licence holder had not paid their annual fee. 

The LSO has spoken to the Licence holder, Mr Edward Ross about the non-payment 
of the annual fee. Mr Ross informed the LSO that payment would be made the next 
day.

Mr Ross’s legal representative has also advised him to pay the annual fee.

To date, payment of the fee has not been received.

Licensing Standards Officer
Aberdeen City Council
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